
Inviting applicants for a third editor 
In order to achieve the journal’s overarching goals, we aim for diversity of knowledge, 
experience, and expertise on the part of the journal’s editorial team, authors, and reviewers. To 
this end, we are seeking a third editor for Secularism and Nonreligion. 
We would particularly welcome applications from non-male scholars working in geographical 
regions and disciplines that are under-represented among our editorial team. Applicants are 
asked to please submit a short letter of interest at either the contact link or directly to one of the 
current executive editors: jesse.smith@wmich.edu or chris.cotter@ed.ac.uk. 
The deadline for applications is: Monday 12 November 
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